
【ARRS からの情報】(2024.08.19 付） 
ARRS 2025 Clinician Educator Development Program 
ARRS would like to offer JRS the opportunity to submit a society nominated candidate for consideration to 
participate in the ARRS 2025 Clinician Educator Development Program (CEDP). The CEDP is a highly 
interactive, focused day of learning designed to enhance the teaching abilities of current junior faculty 
clinician educators and promote the development of new skills. Half of the program is dedicated to hands-
on learning and is designed to encourage interaction and networking with other dedicated clinician 
educators. 
This program will take place on Saturday, April 26 as part of the ARRS 2025 Annual Meeting in San Diego, 
California. Society candidates must already be a current ARRS member at the time the CEDP application 
is submitted. Those selected to participate in the CEDP must register for the 2025 ARRS Annual Meeting 
in order to participate in the CEDP in San Diego. 
Additional information about the program is available at https://www.arrs.org/ARRSLIVE/CEDP. The 
attached application and related required materials must be submitted to Kerry Davis at kdavis@arrs.org on 
or before Friday, December 16, 2024. Up to five ARRS Global Partner Society candidates will be selected 
to participate in the 2025 program. 
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